Phyllis Brewer

From: Hali Thompson <hthompson@co.washington.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 12:34 PM

To: Phyllis Brewer

Subject: Re: Engine oil on ground below engine

Thanks for letting me know, have a Happy Thanksgiving

Hali Thompson - Assessor
Washington County

970-345-6662 Cell: 970-554-0860
150 Ash Ave

Akron, CO 80720

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission and any attached documents or other writings are
intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication
in error, please immediately notify sender by return e-mail and destroy the communication. Any
disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this
communication or any attachments by anyone other than the named recipient is strictly prohibited.

On Tue, Nov 21, 2023 at 10:37 AM Phyllis Brewer <PBrewer@gmocks.com> wrote:

Mr. Griese:




Grand Mesa was notified by COGCC on 11/17/23 that there was a small amount of engine oil on the ground
below the engines on 4 of our locations in Washington Cnty, Colorado. Grand Mesa is in the process of cleaning and
hauling off the contents Monday 27™ is when we can get the crews out to the sites ............. all wells were less than 1

barrel below are the locations:

The Searchers 1-25  25-55-54W, Wash Cnty, Colo 05-121-11060
The Undefeated 1-7 7-55-53W, Wash Cnty, Colo 05-121-11081
The Cowboys 1-25 25-55-54W, Wash Cnty Colo  05-121-11072

- Big Jake 1-18 18-55-53W, Wash Cnty Colo 05-121-11059

Grand Mesa will have the sites cleaned up by 12/01/23 with holiday looming.

Thank you

Michael J Reilly, President

Grand Mesa Operating Company




